
    Pinner Park Infant and Nursery School 
Melbourne Avenue, Pinner HA5 5TL 

 
 

 

 

 

25
th

 April 2018 

 

 

Dear Nursery Parents / Carers, 

 

On Tuesday, 22
nd

 May the children will have a visit from ZOOLAB. 

 

This is a group that will come into the Nursery bringing a variety of small animals for the children 

to see and learn about first hand, possibly handling them.  This should be a fantastic experience for 

the children. 

 

The cost of this visit is £6 per child.  Please return the payment and slip below in a sealed and 

labelled envelope no later than Friday, 11
th

 May. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Karen Disspain 

Headteacher 

 

�--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

ZOOLAB VISIT TO NURSERY 

 

Child’s name: …………………….……………………..…………………………..     Class: ……… 

 

I enclose £6 cash / cheque 

 

Signed: ………………………………….…………………………………..…….. (parent/guardian) 

 
WE PREFER PAYMENT BY CHEQUE, MADE PAYABLE TO PINNER PARK INFANT SCHOOL 

PLEASE, WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME AND CLASS ON THE BACK.  THANK YOU. 

 

 
 

 


